
Subject: FW: 6901 ONNI
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 03/04/2016 01:09 PM
To:

FYI….
 
From: Mark Spector [mailto:mspector@onni.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2016 12:57 PM
To: laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
Subject: 6901 ONNI
 
Laurie-  Nice meeting you yesterday.  Attached is the night time rendering that I have for 6901.
 
Let me know if you would like any additional information.
 
thanks
 
Mark Spector
Development Manager
ONNI GROUP
315 W 9th Street, Suite 801
Los Angeles, CA 90015
O: (213) 629-2041
D: (323) 334-3374
M: (213) 905-0864
ONNI.COM

 
This e-mail and its attachments are intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer.
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